

March 14, 2019

Office of the City Clerk
City of Burnaby
The Office of the City Clerk c/o Financial Management Committee 4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC V4G 1M2

To Whom It May Concern,

I am very pleased and excited to present you with our Big Brothers of Greater Vancouver Annual Report! * This report showcases the many successes the City of Burnaby's support has made possible in the past year: over 1,100 children and youth served, more than 60,000 volunteer hours, and nearly 14 million pounds of clothing and household items collected to help run life-changing mentoring programs.

There are some amazing stories, such as the 5-year match between Matt and Jacob (page 2) and the 15-year friendship between Eric and Shane (page 24). There are statistics about the children you've helped and the special volunteer anniversaries we're celebrating this year (page 8). And, last but not least, there is your city's name on page 16!

As we look to the year ahead, I want to thank you and everyone at the City of Burnaby yet again for helping kids in your community. You have been a part of every statistic, every story, every success in this report, and I can't thank you enough. With your continued support, we will have another great year of building stronger communities, one child at a time.

If you have any questions, or want to be more involved with Big Brothers in the coming year, please feel free to contact me at eclow@bbgvf.com or 604-876-2447 ext. 249. Thank you again for believing in the children we serve.

Sincerely,

Ethan Clow Development Officer



*Available Under Separate Cover